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“The Employee Free Choice Act is an extremely important
legislative priority for labor unions because, as proposed, it
would make it much easier for unions to organize new members.
EFCA, if enacted, would expose employers to an increased risk of
unionization because it would be much easier for labor unions to
organize employees. The goal of EFCA is to substantially
increase the number of union members and the unionization
rate in the private sector.”
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